
 

This week certificates 
were awarded to: 

Ladybird class—      
Zachary, Hugo & Alfie 

Dragonfly class—        
Andrew, Luca & Jamie         

Butterfly class— Nadia, 
Benny & Harper  

Firefly class—  Zeenat, 
Amelia & Iga 

Cricket class—  Arthur, 
Abdulmaleek & Megan 

 

Congratulations!   

 

What a great week we have had!  

More photos from our fabulous week at school can be found on our Facebook page 

We never share children’s  full names in our posts.  Please can we ask that you do the same if commenting 

on a post.  This is to keep our children safe. Many thanks.  

Dates to remember:  

29th Feb—Y6 SATs Club & 

Rotary Young Chef Comp 

7th March—Dance Festival 

8th March—World Book 

Day 

Bikeability  

Well done to the Y4’s who completed their Bikeabillity training today.  

Congratulations to our 

Ladybird  class who topped 

the charts this week with 

100% attendance  

 

2nd Butterflies class—96.4% 

3rd Dragon class—96% 

4th Fireflies class—93.8% 

5th Cricket class—92.8% 

 

The deadline for entries to ’Musician of 

the Year’ is Friday 8th March. Further 

details have been emailed.  

This week, assembly with Caz was all 

about Kindness.  

 Cricket class  

 

Cricket class 

enjoying an outdoor 

science lesson on 

the movement of 

the moon around 

the earth.   

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/



